Dear Parents,

Now that the warmer weather has arrived, please review the dress code adapted
from the district and make note that your child is appropriately dressed for school.

If you are not sure about an item on the dress code, please call the office with your
questions. Thanks for your help on this matter.

Dress Code

A student's behavior is influenced by their style of dress. Eisenhower students
should dress neatly and wear clean clothing suitable for classroom activities. The
following types of clothing are inappropriate for school and will not be allowed:

Hats, caps and bandannas in school unless required in class for safety reasons.
Shorts must be mid-thigh or longer.

Bare midriff tops, halters, revealing tops, tank tops: (Must be three finger
width), no muscle shirts, mesh clothing, see-through clothing, blouses or
shirts with string type straps.

Outdoor wear (coats, jackets, vests, raincoats) in classrooms, halls, or
cafeteria.

Skirts and dresses must be mid-thigh or longer.

Displays with offensive words and symbols on garments or accessories, alcohol
or drug related sayings or symbols, including tobacco products.

Tight fitting clothing or clothing of spandex-type material that is not covered with
other clothing to mid-thigh.

Any type of cutoffs, i.e. jerseys, sweats, or pants. Pants must not hang down to
knees exposing underwear.

No Flip-flop variety sandals. Shoes must be worn.

Sandals and Crocs with heel straps are allowed.

Hellys with wheels are not permitted on grounds

Underwear and sleepwear as outer clothing

Sunglasses are for outdoor use, unless a written prescription from a doctor is
provided.

Make-up such as lipstick, blush, eye shadow and perfume.

Chains in excess of 12” that hang outside clothing.

Dyed hair.






